
 

ASG’s positive delivery experience sees the 
signing of a new Federal Government contract  
 

ASG (ASX:ASZ) continue to consolidate their Federal Government footprint, signing a new 

contract with the Department of Infrastructure and Regional Development for up to $23.8 

million. The five year deal, with further options for up to three years, will see ASG delivering 

Infrastructure Services, Desktop Services and end-to-end Service Management across the 

Department’s ICT environment. 

ASG have been providing Managed Services to the Department for over 7 years. “ASG’s track 

record delivering high-quality Managed Services, together with our innovative new world 

solutions continues to demonstrate and deliver real benefits and value for money for our 

Federal Government customers,” said Geoff Lewis, ASG CEO.  

“This contract also solidifies our position as a premier provider of Desktop and Infrastructure 

Services for the Federal Government,” said Mr Lewis. 

This re-sign of an existing client is a further example of the unique strength of ASG’s New World 

managed service business model, contributing to ASG’s locked-in, annuity revenue base for a 

further 5+ years. 
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FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT: 
 

Mr Geoff Lewis 

Chief Executive Officer 

ASG Group  

08 9420 5420 

 

ABOUT ASG 
 

ASG Group Limited (ASX: ASZ) is an award winning and Australian IT business  

solutions provider, offering IT management and consulting services, business  

intelligence and thought leadership. Established in 1996, the company’s goal is  

to provide innovative, high-quality and cost-effective services to its clients. In  

2002, ASG listed on the Australian Securities Exchange. For more information  

visit www.asggroup.com.au 

 

 
 


